
 NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

BRIDGE CLOSURE  
 

COMPASS BRIDGE,  PORT OF CARDIFF 
 
 
COMPASS BRIDGE WILL BE CLOSED TO ROAD 

TRAFFIC DURING THE PERIOD 
SHOWN BELOW.  

TUESDAY 7TH MAY 2019 UNTIL 
WEDNESDAY 22ND MAY 2019 

 
 
 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE INCONVENIENCE. 
 
 
DANIEL DAVIES    29TH APRIL 2019  


